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Introduction 
 
My mother was Grace Florence Brorström (1916-2000).  Her four grandparents 
were all Swedes who immigrated to America in the 1880’s.  My mother’s farfar 
(literally father’s father in Swedish) was Paulus Brorström (1859-1932) and her 
father was Paul Thure Brorström Sr. (1884-1932).  I had always thought that 
Brorström was a common Swedish surname, but I recently learned that there are 
only 28 adults having the surname of Brorström in all of Sweden.  I decided that I 
would attempt to see if I was related to all of them.  One of these individuals is 
Ann Brorström, and this short narrative describes exactly how she and I are 
related. 
 
 
Ann Brorström 
 
According to Wikipedia, the Swedish website ratsit.se “contains, among other 
things, the population registration data for all residents in Sweden.”  I used the 
ratsit.se website to find all 28 of the Brorström adults living in Sweden.  Here is 
the entry for Ann Brorström: 
 

 



According to ratsit.se, Ann is 63 years old and lives in Lilla Edet, a town on the 
Göta River some 50 km north of Gothenburg.   
 
Another Swedish website with directory information is hitta.se (literally find.se, 
or find.sweden).  Of course, Ann also appears on the hitta.se website – here is her 
entry: 
 

 
 
The only new information here is that Ann’s birthday is 9 July. 
 
I didn’t have to work very hard to find out how Ann and I are related, since she 
appears on the guttorps.se website, which is a repository of Brorström family 
genealogy maintained by my Swedish cousin Anna Guttorp.  Here is Ann’s entry 
on guttorps.se: 
 

 



From guttorps.se, I learned that Ann is the daughter of Karl Börje Brorström 
(1920-) and his wife Ulla Margareta Karlsson (1933-). 
 
The following chart shows how Ann and I are related: 
 
 

 
 
We are fourth-cousins, and we both are descended from Thure Petter Brorström 
and his wife Beata Christina Hultman (1787-1826).  I saw their graves by the old 
church in Borrby in May 2018. 
 



A Google search on “Ann Brorström Lilla Edet” (without the quotes) found her on 
the Lilla Edet Kommun (Lilla Edet Municipality) website.   
 

 
 
From this website, I learned that she works as the Administrative Secretary in 
Social Services for Lilla Edet Municipality: 
 

 
 
 
Ann and I now have exchanged e-mails, and I hope to meet her when I next visit 
Sweden. 


